Holloway Church Announcements – Sabbath 5th Jan 2022

Happy Sabbath church, I’m Emeka Nwokoye and I’d like to welcome you all to our Prayer Emphasis Sabbath service today. As we worship and pray together in person and online, let us have faith that a blessing is in store for all of us today.

Some general housekeeping points for your attention, particularly for those worshiping with us in person for the first time: if you wish to use the toilets, they are situated in the corners of the inner lobby near the entrance to the church. 

The emergency exits with clear signs are at the rear and front of the church. There are no plans for a fire drill today, so if you hear the alarm, please make your way quickly and in an orderly fashion through the exits and meet in front of the college to my left for further instructions. 

On behalf of the Keeping Church Family Safe team, I’d like to remind all parents that the safety of your children is paramount. Please be mindful of your children’s whereabouts whilst in Church. As we continue to open our doors to all members it is important that you know where your children are at all times and that they behave in a respectful manner throughout.

Here are some announcements for your attention:

Bereavement/Funeral details
It is with sadness that we announce the death of Sister Eva Kingston, of Golden Grove SDA Church in the East Coast Demerara in Guyana. She was the sister of our Elder, Elder Winslow Hunter. Let us keep the entire family in our thoughts and prayers during this extremely difficult time of grief.

There are a number of funerals that are scheduled to taka place in the month of February, here at Holloway:

Sister Kathleen Marie Best’s funeral will be taking place on Tuesday 15th Feb at 11am, with the Interment at Islington & St Pancras Cemetery, 278 High Road, East Finchley, London N2 9AG

The funeral of Bro Lincoln Richardson, the grand father of our Sister Cresha Walkinshow, will take place on Thursday 17th Feb at 10.30am, with the Interment also taking place at Islington & St Pancras Cemetery.

The funeral of Bro Nathan Anderson, the brother of Sis Jeorge-Jina Anderson, will take place on Thursday 24th Feb at 11.45am, with the Interment also taking place at Islington & St Pancras Cemetery.

[bookmark: _GoBack]During this time of sadness I ask that as a body of Christ we show love and support for the families that are grieving at this difficult time.


No Jab No Job
This is a reminder that tomorrow 6th February at 4pm, Dr Kavaloh will be delivering a presentation aimed at NHS nurses and all frontline care staff regarding the deadline for vaccinations by 1st April. The presentation is entitled: No Jab No Job: Until When? To tune to this important programme, tap into your Zoom app, keying in meeting ID: 617 786 3422, entering passcode: jjg7JG. You can also tune in via YouTube, searching: Brighton Kavaloh.


And finally…

This is a gentle reminder to all Deacons to meet in the youth hall at 3pm for a Deacons meeting. That’s 3pm in the Youth hall.


This brings me to the end of today’s announcements; Don’t forget you can catch today’s and our previous services on our YouTube channel, simply search: Holloway SDA Church.

Thank you for listening, I’m Emeka Nwokoye, stay blessed and have a wonderful Sabbath.
